Based on the results from the drinking water samples collected on 8/12/2024 & 8/13/2024 (2 rounds of
construction samples) DEQ has approved lifting the boil order for the City of Arimo, PWS #/D6030002.- This
decision is also based on the understanding that the city is required to undertake corrective actions in
response to the level 2 assessment completed on 8/8/2024. The corrective actions identified in the level 2
assessment letter should be completed within 30-days from the date on the letter. Please provide written
notice to this office as soon as possible following completion identified corrective actions. Please give me a
call if you have any questions.

Best Regards,

Allan
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